
1st November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Revision Skills and Information Evening – Tuesday 9th November 2021 6-7pm 
 
Over the course of this week the School’s Senior Leadership Team will be conducting progress interviews 
with all Year 11 students. These discussion will involve a review of the students’ latest current and 
predicted grades for their GCSE subjects as well as next steps to help them fully prepare for a full set of 
mock examinations commencing 29th November. 
 
In addition to this, we will be holding an information evening for both parents and students with ideas and 
strategies of how to manage exam revision. At this evening key staff will be delivering top tips for revision 
in their particular subject areas and there will be information regarding ways of planning for revision, 
including devising a revision timetable. 
 
A revision skills booklet for parents will also be provided, along with a range of other revision materials for 
students. 
 
If you wish to attend the evening, please complete the slip below and return via Student Services or email 
me directly at mlipton@ripleyacademy.org by Monday 8th November at the very latest. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the evening and would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr M Lipton 
Head of Year 11 

 
REPLY SLIP – Please return to Student Services by Monday 8th November 2021 
 
Student Name …………………………………………………………………………   Tutor Group ………………… 
 
I/We would like to attend the Revision Skills and Information Evening on Tuesday 9th November from            
6-7pm. 

mailto:mlipton@ripleyacademy.org

